
From: Soura, Christian
To: JHM03@scdmh.org <JHM03@scdmh.org>

Date: 7/16/2012 2:31:25 PM
Subject: Site Visit

John,
 
                I've been looking at my schedule - this Friday's open, as is next Thursday (from 11AM-4PM), and all day next 
Friday.  July 31st and August 1st also look pretty good until about 4PM.  If none of those dates would work, just let 
me know…and thanks again for the invite.
 
Christian
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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